
 

 
 
 
July 22, 2025 
 
 
Mr. Christopher Licata  
4163 Autumn Amber Drive 
Spring Hill, FL 34609 
 
Dear Mr. Licata, 
 
The Hernando County Board of County Commissioners appreciate your service to the 
Waterways Advisory Committee and wish to take this opportunity to thank you for your 
dedicated service to the citizens of Hernando County since December 2021. 
 
Your expertise, dedication and contributions made during your tenure on the Committee are 
truly appreciated.  Please accept the enclosed Certificate of Appreciation as a token of the 
Board’s gratitude.  Again, thank you for your service. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Brian Hawkins, Chairman 
Board of County Commissioners 
Hernando County, Florida 
 
Enclosure 
 

 


